
24-25-SA-1 - ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
To: ​ ​ All Prospective Contractors 
Project:​ Sierra Avenue Elementary Modernization RFQ/P # 24-25-SA-1 
Date:​ ​ June 2, 2025 
From:​ ​ Thermalito Union Elementary School District 
Subject:​ Clarification of Insurance Requirements  
 
In review of submitted proposals, the District found an error in the RFQ/P packet.  Specifically, the 
insurance requirements listed on page 6 of the packet (Request for Qualifications and Proposals) 
were not consistent with those on page 201 of the packet (Exhibit D - General Construction 
Provisions).  The correct requirements are those on page 201, which are also below.  If this 
correction affects your pricing proposal, please resubmit your pricing by Thursday, June 5th, by 
3:00 PM.  Any pricing resubmissions can be sent by email to Cody Walker at 
cwalker@thermalito.org. 
 

 

Except as provided herein, all other portions of the RFQ/P remain unchanged. 

[END OF ADDENDUM # 2] 
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